
Thanks to our employees, customers 
and partners for working tirelessly to 
keep the world fed.
As individuals, families and communities around the world 
face challenges and uncertainty caused by the spread of 
COVID-19, we want to recognize the work happening around 
the clock to feed the world. At Cargill, we remain confident in 
the resilience, dependability and sustainability of our global 
food system and the agriculture sector. And that is only 
possible because of the contributions of everyone along the 
food supply chain who continue working to feed the world 
safely, responsibly and sustainably. This includes farmers 
and ranchers, our employees, our retail, manufacturing and 
foodservice customers, and those who move food to people 
and animals around the world.  

Agriculture communities are the heart of our food system, and 
we are investing in programs and partnerships to keep them 
resilient throughout the pandemic and recovery. This ranges 
from sharing resources to keep agricultural communities safe, 
to supporting increased biosecurity practices, to contributing 
to social programs like the American Farmland Trust – Farmer 
Relief Fund and the Restaurant Employee Relief Fund. 

Disruptions in Cargill’s food supply chains have been limited, 
thanks to our hard-working employees who continue to operate 
safely in our facilities with additional precautions implemented. 
Whether in an office, at home or in a production facility, the 
food system would not work without them. During this time 
of crisis, we are prioritizing their health and safety while they 
prioritize the essential work of feeding the world.  

Our commitment to doing the right thing, putting people first 
and reaching higher will continue to guide every decision we 
make. These values extend beyond our business operations  
to the communities where we live and work. Vulnerable 
children and families around the world are facing food 
insecurity at unprecedented levels. Our nonprofit partners, 
including local food banks and Action for Healthy Kids,  
are playing a critical role in ensuring no one goes hungry.  
We are supporting them with food donations exceeding  
1 million pounds, as well as monetary contributions to  
deliver emergency food boxes to address nutrition needs. 

Our thoughts are with all those who have been impacted by  
COVID-19, especially those who are sick and under medical 
care. We are inspired by the contributions of medical 
professionals, first responders, workers, and farmers in our 
communities whose selfless efforts are helping ensure that 
people and animals around the world are cared for and their 
essential needs are met. Cargill’s 160,000 employees offer  
our thanks and continued support in overcoming this crisis  
and helping the world thrive.


